
Hanover Council on Aging 

Director’s Report 

 

March 10 – April 6 

Meetings Attended:  

Tammy attended a meeting on Salary Reclassifications at the Town Hall, training in Shrewsbury for the 

SNAP (Department of Transitional Assistance Nutrition Program), and The State of the Town Breakfast. 

In addition to a few home visits and other discussions at Town Hall. 

Tammy also attended Discrimination Training on April 4, and 4 staff members attended Balancing 

work/life and managing Stress on April 5th.  

Tammy attended the Employee Health Fair with the other Directors in the Community Services Dept. on 

April 3.   

Will be posting these stats in the May Newsletter:  

Since August 1, 2017, we are up 10% in ridership.  We are up at least 35% in outreach initiatives. We are 

up approx 5% in attendance to our activities.   

The Volunteer Appreciation is planned for April 20th. Tammy will deliver MOW so our drivers can enjoy 

the celebration.  

The Hanover Club provided a great luncheon for St Patrick’s Day with Bob Sylvia for entertainment 

provided by the friends.  

We will be discussing more collaboration with The Historical Society as people love the evening 

programming we have been putting on.  

The newsletter will be delivered to more businesses that include target the Sandwich Generation and 

draw their attention to the programs we have available as well as volunteer opportunities.  

The Advisory Committee voted in favor of the generator warrant article for town meeting. Thanks to all 

of those who helped explain the need.  

 

 

 

 


